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May 13, 2022 

Spring seems to have finally arrived and hopefully it is here to stay.  It is so hard to believe but there are 
only three and a half weeks left until the end of the 21-22 school year.  During this past year we have 
seen change back to being as close to pre-covid times as we have ever been since the pandemic began.  
This affords us the opportunity to return to a pre-covid event for the final day(s) of school – our field 
day.  Something I know that I am looking forward to.  With summer break just around the corner, 
something we will be providing again to give our students a chance to limit the summer slide are the 
Summer Bridge workbooks.  These will be handed out near the end of the year free of charge. 

Upcoming:  

• May 25 –Elementary Art Show 
• May 30 –No School (Memorial Day) 

 

• June 8 – Last Day for Students (Field Day) 
• June 9 – Last Teacher Day 

 
                                                                                        Other Notes 

Field Day:  At the end of the year, we are planning to hold a field day, but it will have other 
components to it as well.  Students will be put on one of three teams that span the entire 
elementary.  The competition will include in-class events, some academic and some not, 
culminating in a final day with athletic events on the north playground.  We may need 
volunteers to help runs those events so please watch ClassTag for any requests and details. 

Community of Caring:  Thank you to those that contributed to our schoolwide efforts to 
provide for children in Ukraine.  This gives our students a tangible way to help those they 
regularly hear about in the news in a very direct way. 

Summer Bridge:  Workbooks that continue some concepts from the student’s current grade 
level and the one he/she is entering in fall will be distributed in the last week of school free 
of charge. 

DI:  Congratulations to the Destination Imagination teams that are heading to the Global 
competition on May 19.  Good luck! 

Art Show:  The art show will be held at Sevastopol on May 25 from 4:30-5:30 in the Pioneer 
Room.  A wonderful opportunity for selected pieces by our elementary students to be 
displayed and shared. 





 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


